
Well here we are, in the eleventh hour, the last quarter, the downhill slide to the end of 

2019.  It has definitely been one heck of a ride, but I’m looking forward to 2020 and 

what it has to bring!   

 

But before we can go skating off into the New Year, we must slow down and enjoy 

one of the more magical months of the year.  December is a great month to take some 

time off, enjoy new sights, visit family and friends, and catch up on the loose ends 

from the months prior.  And lets not forget the festive Holiday Cheer that brings out 

the Festival of Lights on Sunday December 8th in Downtown Brisbane, or the Boat 

Decorating Contest on  Saturday December 14th, hosted by Sierra Point YC.  I look 

forward to having the opportunity to see everyone’s creativity in decorating, and may 

participate in the vessel decoration myself aboard M/V Against the Wind.   

 

More information on the two above mentioned events here: 

Festival of Lights: https://brisbaneca.org/events/2019-festival-lights 

Boat Decorating: https://spyc.clubexpress.com/content.aspx?

page_id=4002&club_id=292277&item_id=1116615 

 

Switching gears, here are some friendly reminders:   

 

 Inclement weather is here.  Please check your dock lines, power cords, fenders, 

deck scuppers, canvas, sails and bilge pumps.  Please also make sure your vessel’s 

windows and hatches are secure and will not allow water intrusion. 

 If you have not provided your new registration or documentation to the office, 

please do so before the end of December. 

 Please take note of the new signage around the parking lots for permit parking 

only.  Parking permits will be enforced.  If you do not have one, please stop by 

the office to get one today.   

 For better security of our recycling bins, we have relocated them to behind the 

dock gates.  Please note:  The recycle bins are for containers only—please do not 

place cardboard in the recycle bins.  Cardboard can be placed in the garbage cans 

at the head of each dock, or in the cardboard dumpsters at the head of dock 1 or 

dock 4.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 If you don’t have a lock securing the dock box lid, please use a piece of wire 

through the metal tine in order to secure the lid from flying open/breaking off dur-

ing high wind storms. 

 If you are one of our tenants who keeps a credit card on file for paying monthly 

slip fees, please make sure to update the office when any changes may occur to 

your credit card account.  This may include: expiration date change, address 

change, closed account due to fraud, etc.  This will help prevent charges and other 

fees being incurred for late payment.   

 

Until we cross paths again, may you all enjoy a Happy, Fun and Safe Holiday Season! 
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Happy Holidays from All of us, to All of you! 

Photo by M. Hahn 

2019 Tide Tables are available in 

the marina office 
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             

      Michael Bell, Commodore 

Every Friday Night—Pot Luck at 6 PM 

 

Breakfast—Sunday December 1st at 9 AM 

 

Boat Decorating Contest:  Saturday December 14th at 5 PM 

 

Wrapping up 2019! 


